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MEETING DATE: January 27, 2025                  
 
TITLE:  
Consideration, discussion, and possible action on donating office equipment that the BEDC is no 
longer using to the Smithville Workforce Training Center. 
 
AGENDA ITEM SUBMITTED BY: 
Dori Kelley, BEDC Business Attraction, Retention, and Expansion Manager 
 
BACKGROUND/HISTORY: 
The BEDC has some extra equipment they are no longer using and would like to donate to the 
Smithville Workforce Training Center DBA Career Tracks. 
 
Local Government Code 501.154. - With respect to a project, a corporation may donate, 
exchange, convey, sell, or lease land, improvements, or any other interest in real property, 
fixtures, furnishings, equipment, or personal property to an institution of higher education for a 
legal purpose of the institution, on the terms the corporation's board of directors considers 
advisable and not in conflict with this subtitle. 
 
FISCAL IMPACT: 
N/A 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Staff recommends the BEDC Board approves the donation of equipment to the Smithville 
Workforce Training Center, DBA Career Tracks. 
 
ATTACHMENT: 
None 


